
Monzcarro von Holberg  

I hope that you will remember the services you performed for my friend Marcello, 
diagnosing his curse and not regard this letter as an intrusion.  I am Angelina of 
the Cuore di Pietra and I seek both to make sure that our debts have been 
properly and correctly paid, and tell you of something you might find interesting. 
 
Members of our band sought out both The Withering Gaze, and The Crimson 
Reapers who aided two of our number when they were trapped behind Grendel 
lines at the Winter Solstice but failed to find you – and so this time it feels wise to 
advise you all that we intend to come to Anvil on the Friday evening, a little 
before dark. 

We wish to settle our debts. The Crimson Reapers have already, to my 
understanding been paid, both in Mana, and with the item that caused Marcello 
so much trouble – the small golden bird wrapped in lace – it was our belief that 
they had hired your services on our behalf – but yours I think that we should yet 
pay more. We can only resolve this muddle with all of us in the same place. 
 
The other matter is to mention an article found in The Pledge during the Winter 
Solstice – it seems there were Orcs who had been afflicted with the same curse as 
Marcello. It interests us, and we wondered if it might interest you? 
 

In any case, we will look among the bars of The League for you on Friday of the 
Equinox. If you are keen to meet with us, maybe you will leave word with a 
bartender or two as to where you might best be found? 
 
Angelina of the Cuore di Pietra 
 

  


